
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL SALIPUR AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE,SALIPUR 

No4.2 Date.12422 

The department of Social Work (MSW) is going to organize an exhibition 

on gender based violence, a sensitization program under Activism against 
gender based violence on 08/12/2022 at career counselling Hall from 11 am to 

4:00 pm. So all the staff members (Both Teaching and Non-teaching) and 

students are informed to attend the programme. 

All the HODs are requested to communicate their respective students to 

attend the same. 
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